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September 21, 1951

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir:

Last year at this time I communicated with you in regard 
to the Pan-Pacific Surgical Congress which was to be hexd in April of 
1952. Due to the facts that the Olympic Games are to be held in 
Los Angeles at about that time, and that there are a good many con­
flicting medical meeting dates, we have deemed it advisable to change 
the year of our Congress to 1955.

*e are planning a bigger and better Congr ss this year and 
very anxious to have representatives from all the countries border-are

ing on the Pacific. We extend an earnest invitation to you to extend 
on to the members of your medical faculty and profession to attend.
I am sure they would find the Congress well worth while as it is to be 
a gathering of the Pacific’s most imminent surgeons who will present 
papers of note and there will be also, two hour round table breakfast 
conferences daily for those who wish to discuss informally, medical 
subjects of personal interest.

May I ask you to communicate with me, stating whether or 
not we may expect representation from your section of the country? 
we sincerely hope to see your delegates here for our Ban—Pacific 
Surgical Congress in 1955.

Very truly yours,

5 Ç.

FJPzLW F. J. Pinkerton, M.D. 
Secretary-Treasurer of the 
Pan-Pacific Surgical Assn.To Dean Martin,

45 Young Bldg. 
Honolulu, T.H.

What do you think?

I

__________________________________ _________________________________
"1


